
CDRB Architects Ltd 
9 Millar Court, 

43 Station Road,  
Kenilworth,  

  Warwickshire,  
CV8 1JD 

11th May 2019 
 

Our Ref: T1686 
Planning Application 

 

Camden Council 
Development Management 
Camden Town Hall Extension, 
Argyle Street, 
London, 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: New Planning Application for a Change of use from A1 to A5 at 167-169 Kentish Town Road, 

Camden, London NW1 8PD 

Please find enclosed our planning application for a change of use from A1 to A5 at 167-169 Kentish 

Town Road, Camden, London NW1 8PD 

 

Our application submission comprises of the following documentation: 

 
1) 1 no. copy of the duly completed and dated application forms; 

 
2) 1 no. copy of drawing numbers T1686 AL P 00a, 01a, 02a, 03a and 04a. 
  
3) Please note that the fee will be paid shortly 

 
 
We trust our application is in order and can be validated and processed as soon as possible but if you 
need further information please contact me directly. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Pardeep Somal 

Practice Manager 

CDRB Architects Ltd 

 


